Christmas Fayre Extravaganza
Firstly we’d like to say a big thank you again to all those who helped and supported our last 2 meetings in preparation for the fayre.
Now it’s time to talk about this year’s Christmas fayre!!!  The support we receive for this event has a direct impact on the success of the afternoon.  We rely massively on parent involvement and support in regard to raffle prizes, stall donations, refreshments and of course your time.
The raffle is the focal point of both our Christmas fayre and with great prizes; we can raise a fantastic amount of money!! With this in mind here’s a look at what we have so far: an ipod, Wine Tour, Vouchers for Laser hair removal, M&S Vouchers, Golf for 4, Wine hamper and much more….  So please think who you know or work for that may be willing to support a small school and make a huge difference!!
To help raise donations for our other stalls, we have asked for the KS1 children to bring in jars filled with goodies and KS2 to bring in a bottle of wine to the office that we can use for the adult tombola- wine, beer, spirits.....
£1 a square is doing the rounds in the morning and after school in the playground so please look out for Mrs Lawrence (Marshall’s Mum).If you happen to miss her, The £1 a square is kept in the office during school hours so that you can still get your numbers.  The winner gets a £50.00 note and the rest goes into the fundraising pot.
Adopt a Teddy stall- we still need your new or clean and pre-loved teddies?
We will also need donations of cakes and biscuit for the refreshment stall nearer the time. Over the last year we have had lots of offers of help and there are many ways in which you can be involved in the lead up to the day, on the day and even the day after.
If you able to help in any way with the above, please contact the office who will be happy to take your details.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that on the day of the fayre, Apple class parents can collect their children at 3pm to have an early look at the fayre as it can be very busy for the younger children to experience. Any children who aren’t able to be collected at 3pm will be supervised by the class teacher and teaching assistants.

Thank you in advance
Friends of Colgate PTA
